Thomas Alexander <alexandersoffice@bellsouth.net>
Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
7/18/2014 10:25:10 PM

Re: Homeland Security Letter

Thank you !!!!
Hope you are doing well.....how are things going with your dad ???
Have a great weekend!!!

Regards,
Thomas

On Jul 18, 2014, at 1:37 PM, "Veldran, Katherine" <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Chairman,
FYl - please reference the attached letter.
Please let me know if you need anything.
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran

Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
0:803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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